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 Light the way
to a cure

RELAY FOR LIFE OF SHERMAN COUNTY
Friday & Saturday

June  23 & 24
7 p.m. to 7 a.m.

at The Sherman County Fairgrounds

Keep the fire of hope burning
by purchasing a luminaria candle

in memory of someone lost to cancer,
in honor of someone still fighting,

or in special recognition of someone who
has beaten this dreaded disease.

Name:
Address:
City:
Daytime Phone:

Complete this form and send it along with your donation to:
Sherida Shoff, 1222 Broadway, Goodland, Kan. 67735

Please join us for the luminaria ceremony at 9 p.m.
$10.00 per luminaria please!

In honor of In memory of

Make checks payable to: The American Cancer Society

In honor of In memory of

In honor of In memory of

Total Enclosed:

The mural on the wall of the
Goodland Kansas National
Guard Armory (above) was in-
spired by a photo taken at Fort
Irwin, Calif., and was painted by
Renea Reasoner, who volun-
teered to do her best with help
from her friends Tehnee Ridder,
Kaitlyn Lee, Alicia Felver and her
brother Walter Reasoner.
Reasoner (left in right photo)
was thanked for her efforts by Lt.
Col. Gregory Salisbury at the
special ceremony on Saturday
afternoon.
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before the new armory was built. He
praised the unit members and
thanked the families for their sup-
port while the members are on ac-
tive duty.

Reasoner, who mans the armory
full time, introduced the members
of the 170th Maintenance detach-
ment from Goodland who have
served on active duty in Iraq and
those who have served stateside.

Reasoner said Andrijeski is serv-
ing his second tour in Iraq, and Staff
Sgt. Chris English is serving in Iraq.
Others present were Sgt. Buster,
Spc. Brandon Oien and Spc. Bryan
Varney.

Goodland unit members who
have served stateside included Staff
Sgt. Loren Albers, Spc. Jesse Cole,
Sgt. Rodney Cole, Sgt.1st Class
Robert Coles, Spc. Ed Fringer, Spc.
Ryan Grillo, Staff Sgt. Ernesto
Gonzales, Sgt. Darren Gray and
Spc. Randal Lee.

Sgt. 1st Class Don M. Morton
introduced the members of the
Colby detachment of the 170th who
have served in Iraq and stateside.

Those who served in Iraq are Spc.
Adam Babcock, Spc. Jennifer
Fosnight, Sgt. Lance Jones, Spc.
Christina Messerschmidt, Spc.
Christopher Quenzer, Pfc. Jeffery
Well and Spc. Brian Wolf.

Those from Colby who have
served stateside were Pfc. Myron
Bice, Spc. Adam Brown, Sgt. Brian
Brown, Spc. Charles Farris, Sgt.
Randy Fortin, Sgt. William Jones,
Spc. Chanelle Jordan, Sgt. Myra
Kennedy, Pfc. Nathanule
McDermott, Sgt. 1st Class Morton,
Sgt. Paul Oblrogge, Spc. Lawrence
Pearce, Pfc. Janine Peltz, Spc.
Michael Powers and Sgt. Kristy
Rubio.

Members of the 170th who are
preparing for deployment (some for
their second tour) were Pfc. Jason
Blackhart, Spc. Cody Boese, Sgt.
William Detwiler, Spc. William
Dill, Staff Sgt. Gonzales, Staff Sgt.
James Griffin, Sgt. Lonnie Guyton,
Sgt. Phillip Herbert, Spc. Jeffrey
Keith, Spc. Aaron McClellan, 1st

Lt. Daniel Melhlaff, Pvt. Matthew
Marcotte, Pfc. Kody Sanchez, Spc.
Richard Sturlevant, Staff Sgt.
Michael Swiercinsky, Spc. Varney,
1st Lt. Bradley Webster and Staff
Sgt. Paul Williams.

City extends franchise
for AT&T phone service
continue doing the work needed.

Hill said there was one change to
the contract dealing with collecting
utility bills. He said these will be
done on an contingency basis rather
than an hourly basis. He said this
was not discussed when the origi-
nal contract was signed. These
cases will pay the attorney 25 per-
cent if collection is obtained by let-
ter, and 30 percent if it has to go to
court.

The commission gladly ap-
proved renewing the city attorney
contract with Vignery and Mason.

In other business the commis-
sion:

• Approved an extension of the
airport lease with Danny Barker for
two months to have it expire in July
when the rest of the airport leases
come up for renewal.

• Approved paying Miller Con-
struction $52,327 for work and
mobilization costs for the brick in-
tersections. Payment to Evans,
Bierly, Hutchison and Associates of
$3,861 for engineering work on all
five intersections.

• Approved a reimbursement re-
quest to the Kansas Department of
Transportation for $19,599 for
work completed on the brick inter-
sections.

• Mayor Billinger read proclama-
tions for Arbor Day, Elks Youth
Week and Peace Officers Memorial
Day.

The next city commission meet-
ing will be 5 p.m. on Monday. The
commission meets in the commis-
sion room on the second floor of the
City Administration Building, 204
W. 11th. To enter the building push
the button on the wall inside the
main doors.

Got News??
899-2338

Classifieds work!
899-2338


